
June 12, 2020 
 
Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 
 
We hope that this letter finds you and your loved ones healthy and safe, and that your summer has been off to a good start.  We 
have a few updates and reminders for all of our Keeneyville Families: 
 

• Student Items Pick-Up:  If you have not yet picked-up your child’s belongings from school, please contact your school office 
directly to schedule an appointment.   

 

• Food Services: We will continue to provide free grab-and-go breakfast and lunch at all of our school buildings, to all children 
under 18 through the summer. The meal pick-up schedule will remain the same. 

 

• School Playgrounds Remain Closed:  Please note that our school playgrounds remain closed as required by Illinois State 
mandate during Phase 3.  Playground equipment is not sanitized by the district and use of the playgrounds is at your own 
risk.   

 

• ESD20 Summer School and STEM/Coding Club:  We are excited to virtually “see” those students who are participating in our 
summer learning opportunities as we get started with these programs next week.  You should have recently received 
information from regarding your child’s program.  Please contact your child’s school if you have any questions. 

 

• Registration for 2020-21:  Please help us to get your child ready for next year by completing registration now.  A reminder 
that we have waived all registration fees through 7/31/2020, but technology fees are still required.  Regular registration fees 
of $150 will be reinstated beginning 8/1.  Visit https://www.esd20.org/registration for information and instructions on 
registration or send an email to registration@esd20.org.   

 

• Planning for Fall 2020:  We continue to plan for several possible instructional models for school in the Fall, including (A) in-
person classes with adjustments to meet health and safety guidance, (B) remote learning with adjustments made through 
summer planning, and (C) a hybrid model with some in-person and some remote learning.  We will continue to provide 
updates as health and safety guidance develops during the summer months. 

 

The District Office will remain open during the summer months on Monday through Friday, from 8:00am to 3:00pm.  Please let 
us know if we can help you in any way.  We wish you a safe, healthy and happy summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent of Schools 
Keeneyville ESD 20 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/f_auto,q_auto,t_image_size_4/v1589577839/esd20org/ooow0avwkwafp0ttashz/D20WeeklyFreeMealScheduleupdated5-11-2020.jpg
https://www.esd20.org/registration
mailto:registration@esd20.org

